
Budget & Finance Committee Report  

November 8, 2024, Town Council Meeting 

 

The Budget and Finance Committee met on September 25th. A review of the YTD results was brief as a 

more detailed review will occur at the next meeting with 6 months of activity. The draft audit was 

reviewed with the audit firm with a recommendation to take it forward to the full Town Council. The 

operating reserve policy along with a proposed re-allocation of funds was reviewed with a 

recommendation to take them forward for full Town Council approval.  

Randy Bartholomew 

  

 

 

 


